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ABSTRACT OF ACCOUNTS
Abstract of Accounts are required to be submitted by 1 September 2025  The

opportunity to apply for the next round of Department grants on 31 October these
being submitted.

2025 2026 Membership Fees are now due.  Invoices were forwarded together with a
digital form; Membership Information

We are currently updating our record management system to ensure our
correspondence and messages are going to the correct member on your trust.

Only trusts who's fees are paid will have the opportunity to vote at the AGM, if required

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

Trade Show
1st August 2025

GMCT hosted and supported  our Trade show at the 
Northern Memorial Park Depot

Displays from our current Industry Partners and others with new and innovative products that
would be great in our cemeteries.

The tours of the GMCT crematorium were extremely popular

https://form.jotform.com/251627737703057


AUGUST  2025

 “In conversation” Sessions
The introduction on our ‘In Conversation’
session have proven to be successful.  Sessions
have been held in Mildura, Swan Hill and
Warrnambool , Traralgon and Wodonga.  These
sessions are available to all trusts regardless of
their CCAV status.  Everyone is welcome, so
please feel free to invite your neighbouring
trusts.
Schedule for the next sessions:
Horsham 9 September
Ararat 10 September
Metropolitan (North Side)  1 October
Bendigo 14 October
Metropolitan (South side) 28 October

Locations maybe subject to change

Industry Partner update:

Email executiveofficer@ccav.org.au

PO Box 3071 Mornington, Vic 3931
Phone 0457 416 397

The introduction on our ‘In Conversation’ On
Line sessions 
A copy of the presentation in available in the
members only area of the website.

Schedule for the next sessions:
Budgeting   29 August - Registrations now open
Fees Part One 19 September 
Fees Part Two 24 October
Social Media 28 November 

Dates and topics maybe subject to change

 “In conversation” On Line

Welcome 
Our New Cemetery Trust Members

Ararat Cemetery Trust
Sandy Creek Cemetery Trust

Our Office
The office will closed from 

Friday 15 August until Monday 25
August 2025.

Norelle is taking a short break
 

For urgent matters please
contact 

Rob Luscombe  0435 817 527
or 

Julia Drew 0422 670 018

 

 Gold Industry Partner 

Contact Jane or Sarah:  info@norwalk.com.au

Norwalk’s Pre-Cast Burial Systems allow you
to use all of your available land and gives you
the opportunity to offer the widest range of

options to suit your client’s needs.


